
 
 
 

 

S U M M E R 
P L A N T A T I O N 

W O R K E R S 
 

Benalla, Alexandra, Myrtleford & Shelley 
 

 

Applications are sought for Summer Plantation Workers for the 2021/22 fire 
season. The limited tenure positions will run from approximately mid November 
2021 to late March 2022 and will include physical outdoor work and firefighting. 

 

The successful applicants will – 
• Possess a current manual drivers licence 
• Live within 30 minutes of Benalla, Alexandra, Myrtleford or Shelley  
• Able to pass a pre-employment medical check and a drug and alcohol test 
• Be available for regular weekend standby 

 

Current accreditations in chainsaw use, chemical use, first aid, firefighting and a MR 
license are advantageous. 

 
HVP Plantations is an organisation where diversity of thought, experience and background is acknowledged 
and celebrated. We welcome applications from all sectors of the community, and encourage females and 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders to apply.  

 
Enquires and applications to jobs@hvp.com.au 

Applications close 10th October 2021 

 


